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STEVEN POWELL Interim Library Director/Chief Executive Officer & Chief Operating Officer 

August 9, 2022 

TO: Honorable Mayor Jerry Demings, members of the Library District Governing Board, 
Commissioners Emily Bonilla, Maribel Gomez Cordero, Christine Moore, Victoria Siplin, 
Mayra Uribe and Nicole Wilson, Orange County; and Ana Palenzuela, Human Resources 
Director, City of Orlando. 

FROM: Steve Powell, Interim Director/Chi;?;f .xecutive Off. icer & Chief Operating Officer 
Orange County Library System . , , 8~{ ... 

' 
SUBJECT: Library District Budget Public Hearing 

The first budget public hearing for the Library District is scheduled to begin at 5:01 p.m. on Monday, 
September 12, 2022. Notice of this public hearing has been given via the Notices of Proposed Property 
Taxes that were mailed to Orange County property owners. 

Attached are the following items relative to this hearing: 

1. Agenda for the public hearing 
2. Tentative Millage and Budget Resolutions 

Library staff members are available to answer questions and provide information for those wishing to 
address the Orange County Library District Governing Board. 

, .. 
If you need additional information, please contact me at (407) 835-7430. 

Cc: Phil Diamond, Orange County Comptroller 
Byron Brooks, County Administrator 
Jeffrey Newton, County Attorney 
Carla Bell Johnson, Deputy County Administrator 
Kurt Petersen, Director, Office of Management & Budget 
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